
We oppose this bill and the limits it puts on small boats.  The economic impact will be substantial if people are not allowed to use 
that portion of the river recreationally. I’m speaking of our boat manufacturers and sellers in the area. In addition, many of my friends 
and relatives live along the river and would be barred from using it with their small boat which does not meet the criteria


